I WANT TO BECOME INVOLVED
To help the Reform Party of Kansas,
I am willing to:

Put a bumper sticker on my car.
Receive/print flyers to give out.

Invite friends to local meetings
to learn about Kansas Reform.

Discuss issues (Radio/Internet)

Consider being a Reform
candidate for elected office.

Here is my contribution of:  $10
~$25  $50  $100 _  other.

Make checks payable to the Reform Party
of Kansas.

Please contact me.

MY CONTACT INFORMATION

Name:

Address:

City:
State: Zip+4:

E-Mail:

Phone:

“Kansas Reform
Needs Your Vote!”

MAIL THIS COMPLETED FORM TO

Tony Mattia, Treasurer
203 Ruths Ln.
Wamego, KS 66547

NOW THAT YOU KNOW WHO WE
ARE, PLEASE VISIT US AT OUR
KANSAS WEBSITE

http://www.VoteKansas.org/
Read our platform.
Meet our candidates.

Join our events.

CONTACT US AT
the Reform Party of Kansas

Joseph Martin, Vice-Chairman
jlmartin@votekansas.org
785-341-8777

1106 N 7* St.

St. Marys, KS 66536-1815

Kansas Reform Needs
Good Candidates!
Find them! Support them!
Elect them!

“The Constitution

holds the Solution!”
1/23/2006

Paid for by the
Reform Party of Kansas

Tony Mattia, Treasurer
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“If you want reform,
vote Reform!”

Eminent Domain in Topeka
VS.
Jerry's Bike Shop of Topeka



Why Reform
Eminent Domain?

Eminent Domain is the issue at our
doors today. We know that “the power
to tax is the power to destroy.” A more
direct and immediately destructive
power is the power to condemn private
property with Eminent Domain. The
current abuse of Eminent Domain for
private development calls for Reform!
The Reform Party of Kansas is against
the use of Eminent Domain for private
development.

In a government “for the people, of the
people, and by the people,” the power
of Eminent Domain in the hands of our
elected officials must be carefully
scrutinized by the electorate and only
tolerated with great trepidation and
disappointment that a mutually
satisfactory agreement could not be
reached - and then only for obviously
public works.

The attempt to use Eminent Domain to
condemn Jerry's Bike Shop did not
come from the people. It came from
the efforts of a private developer that
could have directly negotiated with an
existing, well-established, 25-year old
Topeka business, or that could have
adjusted their plans to work around
such a business. To see this developer
instead take their case to the city
government with designs to become
successful with another person's
property and with “forward-looking”
promises to the city of increased
revenue is beyond words! That a city
government would even consider such

a proposal is outrageous: that one
person's business should be handed
over to another private entity for the
advancement of all but the original
owner!

In recent years, this abuse of Eminent
Domain by governments against their
people rather than for their people
seems not to be decreasing but rather
increasing. With "economic
development" in the face of a sagging
economy used as the overriding reason,
it is clear that this abuse of Eminent
Domain could touch many of us or
perhaps all of us, as family after family
could be pushed out of their homes and
businesses, as they are given to the
highest bidders.

And who is to say that our homes and
businesses would only be taken for
local developers? Foreign interests
have grown rich with American Dollars
due to the disasters of “Free Trade” via
NAFTA, GATT, and CAFTA, as well as
the unfettered “Outsourcing of
American Jobs.” In the near future it is
quite likely that the majority of
developers with adequate financial
resources for commercial development
and political lobbying will be from
China and Japan. If our government
can be persuaded to take away our
businesses for domestic developers
today, how long will it be before they
do the same for foreign developers?

The answer is not to allow the city to
punish our neighbors for their
successes in this difficult business
climate. The answer isn't even just to
offer special incentives to large,
national businesses who are often

looking only at their bottom line rather
than for a good home. The answer is to
make Topeka and all of Kansas an

attractive business climate for Kansans!

We need to find ways to encourage
local citizens to start and maintain
healthy businesses, not take them away
from them!

We need to find out what the difficulties
of starting and running a business in
Kansas are and then reduce or remove
them, not multiply them!

We need to look at the administrative
burdens imposed on businesses in
Kansas and then stream-line them, not
make them worse!

We need to look at how business fees
and taxes punish successful businesses
and their employees and then eliminate
them, not increase them.

And when the word spreads that
Kansas is the place to start a good
business, raise a healthy family, and
make a lasting home, then the city
won't have to listen to private
developers asking for another person's
property. They will be able to say:
“Look at those people with their
successful businesses. They didn't
need much if any help from us. Why
should they? And why should you? Go
ask Jerry how he did it.”

To stand firmly against the use of
Eminent Domain for private
development is to stand in favor of the
American Dream in Kansas.

If you really want reform of
Eminent Domain, Vote Reform!



